
 
Social Security Fairness Act 

Signed into law 
January 5th, 2025 

 
Exciting News for City Employees 

 
This law abolishes the Windfall Elimination Provision, and the Government Pension 
OƯset which eƯects certain government retirees, including Civil Service Retirement 

Systems, teachers, firefighters, police oƯicers and other who have worked in a public 
sector position. 

 
Schedule an appointment today with Social Security Specialist, JeƯ Campbell, 

located in the Benefits OƯice to discuss the positive impact this new law has on your 
Social Security benefits upon retirement from the City of Jacksonville. 

 
JeƯ Campbell 

Social Security Specialist 
Benefits OƯice 

Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday (only) 
8am – 4pm 

Desk:  904-255-5564 
Email:  JCampbell1@coj.net 

 


